A QUIET PLACE TO READ
Beginning February 8th

WHAT IT IS:

An extra opportunity to read in a quiet place.
Extra time to read text books.
Quiet time to read books for enjoyment.
A chance to catch up on AR quizzes.

WHO IS IT FOR?

Kids “on the verge” of becoming better readers, they just need more time.

Kids who may need to “reread” text or read it ahead of time so that other subject areas will make more sense (Soc. Stud, Sci.)

Kids that are recommended by their teachers.
Grades 1-5

WHAT IT IS NOT:

Reading groups

Tutoring

Reading instruction/ activities

WHERE/WHEN

C5 on Wednesdays from 7:45 to 8:15
MANAGEMENT:

Ms. Hale will supervise.
A “3 strikes and you’re out” policy for behavior.
A permission slip will be needed and kept on file.
The permission slips will be in the office.  (A permission slip is necessary, even if your child only attends on occasion.)

1st come, 1st serve!  20 kids is the max at any one time!
Ms. Hale has lots of books, books w/ tapes and cd’s to share.  Ideally, the kids should bring their own materials.  There are 3 computers available.
